
ACTIVITIES OF THE NASTT TRENCHLESS TECHNOLOGY STUDENT CHAPTER 
IN BGSU 2018 

Here is a list of some of the activities that we have had this year and some of the planned 
activities for next year. 

• Six BGSU students attended the 2018 NO-DIG conference in Palm Spring, CA and their 
overall impression of it was very positive.  The students enjoyed the interactions with the 
industry leaders, demonstrations, presentations, and many other various conference 
activities. 

• Five chapter-students attended the Gala event of the Great Lakes Trenchless Technology 
Association.  It was an educational program about trenchless technology and utility 
construction safety. 

• For the first time in 18 years, we were not able to offer the CONS 4470 and CONS 5470-
Trenchless Technology Construction last spring due to low enrollment and changes in the 
advising system in BGSU.  The instructor is working hard to promote the course now. 

o Many of the chapter activities were taken place within the context of this course, 
so we had little activities this year. 

• The chapter advisor is co-chairing the ASCE taskforce to update the manual of practice 
for pipe bursting; an ex chapter president Lameck Onsarigo is a member of the task force. 

• The chapter advisor have been serving on the Municipal Advisory Board for the Plastic 
Pipe Institute.    
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